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Dear Chris, 

RESEARCH PROJECT INTO ACQUIRED IMMUNE DEFICIENCY SYNDROME IN HAEMOPHILIA 

You will be pleased to hear that we are now in a position to embark upon the 
project and we have also found a suitable M.L.S.O. to undertake the 
laboratory investigations for the project. I am, therefore, writing to ask 
if you would formally accept my proposals for financing of the project. 
These are as follows:-

1. M.L.S.O. salary (including superannuation etc_) £8,000 p.a. 

2. Consummables £2,000 p.a. 

3. Capital equipment E 500 

If you are in agreement, I would be grateful if a cheque could be made payable 
to the Haemostasis Research Fund. 

You will recall that when Dr. Triger and I visited you in Eastbourne, we asked 
whether consideration could be given to our purchase of an ultrasonic disinte-

[ grater which would greatly facilitate our investigations of neutrophil function. 
The cost of this equipment is approximately £1,200. 

Although we have not as yet formally appointed somebody to the M.L.S.O. post, 
you will no doubt be pleased to hear that the project is already under way, 
in that one or two of Dr. Triger's own liver disease. patients are currently 
being investigated. I feel confident that the project will yield useful 
results, this view being strengthened by the recent paper in the article 
describing immunological abnormalities in patients with established liver 
disease (non_haemophiliacs). 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Kind regards. Jam' S

Yours sincerely,  T~ L
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F. E. Preston 
Reader and Consultant in Haematology. ~ ~~ 7' p c3 
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